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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES          Office of the Secretary 

Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

 

 

Refer to: Request Number 2019-00162-FOIA-OS   

   

October 29, 2018  

   
Ms. Kendall Lawrenz 

Legal Administrative Assistant, ACLU 

125 Broad Street, 18th Floor 

New York, NY  10004 

Dear Ms. Kendall Lawrenz: 

 

This acknowledges receipt of your October 25, 2018 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted to 

the Department of Health and Human Services FOI/Privacy Acts Division concerning materials related to 

changes to the Tile X family planning program, including the proposed “Compliance with Statutory 

Program Integrity Requirements” rule, since November 9, 2016, including: 1)All communications, 

memoranda, notes, guidelines, bulletinsin HHS, including any sub-agencies; 2)All communications 

between HHS and any other federal agency; 3)All communications between HHS and any elected 

orappointed state or federal official, including prior to their election or appointment; 4)All 

communications between HHS and any non-governmentalparty, including but not limited to non-profit 

advocacyorganizations such as Susan B. Anthony’s List, AllianceDefending Freedom, Becket, American 

Association of Pro-Life OBGYNs.  
 

We received your request on October 25, 2018 and are referring it to the HHS Program Support Center (PSC) 

for direct response to you. You may check on the status of your request with PSC at (301) 443-3403 

or foiarequest@psc.hhs.gov. If you are not satisfied with any aspect of the processing and handling of this 

request, you have the right to seek dispute resolution services from: 

 

Michael Bell 

HHS FOIA Public Liaison 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs 

Room 729H 

200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20201 

Telephone:  (202) 260-0793 

E-mail: HHS_FOIA_Public_Liaison@hhs.gov 

and/or: 

Office of Government Information Services 

National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road – OGIS 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

Telephone:  202-741-5770 

Toll-Free: 1-877-684-6448 

E-mail: ogis@nara.gov  

Fax: 202-741-5769 

Sincerely, 

Bridget McFarland 

Government Information Specialist 

Main Office Line:  202-690-7453 
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